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MSSL	
  News	
  
Members “Wanted” 
Please spread the word to invite more MTAC 
WLA students to join our group. Application 

Daniel Pearl Concert 
Save the date - 10/18/2015. Please contact 
MSSL for volunteer opportunities or any 
questions or comments. 

Important	
  Dates	
  
Next MSSL Meeting 
9/20/15 (Sun) 4-5 pm @ Andrew’s House 

Daniel Pearl Concert 
10/18/15 (Sun) 3-6 pm @ Mt. Olive Church 

Upcoming Events 
Bake Sale – 9/13/15  

Fall Concert 

Winter Concert – 12/13/15 

 

A new idea… 
Newsletter Launch 

Andrew Wu 
Harvard-Westlake Class of 2016 

MSSL has transformed my music experience ever since I 
joined during my freshman year. I feel very fortunate to be 
part of this group. MSSL has taught me that music is more 
than an individual activity; it can bring people together. As the 
current president, I would love to launch our MSSL newsletter 
to our community, inviting more students to join us and bring 
the world closer through music. The newsletter will serve as a 
place to remind members of our group and of the community 
of upcoming events and an accessible resource for all things 
MSSL. 

Ahead of us… 
Daniel Pearl World Music Days Concert 

Daniel Pearl was a writer for the Wall Street Journalist, who 
had a love for music. Wherever he traveled, Daniel carried 
his violin and played for people of all different cultures 
because he believed that music was a universal language. 
After he was kidnapped and murdered, his parents set up the 
Daniel Pearl Foundation, with hopes of creating a more 
humane world. The mission of this foundation is to promote 
cross-cultural understanding through journalism, music, and 
innovative communications. Every October, the month of 
Daniel’s birthday, concerts are held in more than 129 
countries around the world, promoting the idea of “Harmony 
for Humanity”. 

Please join us this October 18 at Mt. Olive Lutheran Church 
(1343 Ocean Park Blvd, Santa Monica, CA 90405) to 
celebrate Daniel Pearl and his belief that music can bring 
people together. Dr. and Mrs. Pearl, who attend our concerts, 
would be moved to see so many people coming together to 
support their son’s legacy. Not only will you be able to be 
able to enjoy great music, dance, and other forms of art, but 
you will learn the music is greater than the individual. 

“Music transcends all languages and barriers” 

-Ravi Shankar 
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Where	
  words	
  fail,	
  music	
  speaks.	
  
-­‐Hans	
  Christian	
  Andersen	
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